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Welcome back to Term 2 

Congratulations Aisha and Dylan Cox 

on the birth of your baby boy Oliver. 

We are so happy for you and hope you 

are enjoying this special time together. 

It was a great end to the Term with the 

Port Neill Beach Sports Day well        

enjoyed by all. Thank you to Port Neill 

Primary School for hosting this annual 

event. 

During the holidays Levi and Monty 

Charlton respectfully represented our 

school and laid a wreath at the Tumby 

Bay Memorial on ANZAC Day. This week in cultural studies we discussed the      

importance of ANZAC Day to our country and the students went on a fact finding 

hunt around the school. 

It has been encouraging seeing students return to school ready to learn. Thank you 

Nicole for commencing her Kimochi Lessons. The students will gain a lot of insight 

into social/emotional literacy.  

Our hydroponic greenhouse has made remarkable progress with large amounts of 

rocket and lettuce. We will be using some for cooking however there will be plenty 

for sale. Please see our price list for details. 

Our school will be participating in the SALA Art Festival in 2023. This will involve 

students painting and exhibiting their artwork at Ungarra Hall. There will be an 

opening event planned for August with further details to come. Thank you Rebecca 

Nowikow for all your organisation and preparation for this art project. 

On Thursday next week the students will be travelling to Port Neill for Questacon – 

Science Circus. These interactive presentations hone in on 

some interesting science for students to be immersed in. 

An online excursion form will be sent to parents emails. 

Our next Governing Council meeting is on Monday Week 

3, 15th of May. All parents are welcome to attend. 

Looking forward to a great term full of quality learning 

experiences for the students. 

FAMILY NAME: _______________________ 

Diary Dates 

A reminder Kitchen lessons           
commence on Thursday WEEK 2 

MAY 11 Questacon 

MAY 12 LEP Cross Country 

MAY 15 Governing Council 6pm 

 

Rory Hunt, Principal 

Welcome Baby Oliver! 

We can’t wait for you to visit us 
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ANZAC Day Fact Finding Mission….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students went on 

a scavenger hunt 

to find ANZAC 

Day information 

cards and then 

had to answer 

questions about 

what they’d 

learnt. 
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Christian Pastoral Worker News 
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